
 

Term 3,  Week 2  
 

Wed 1st August  

Our school vision:   

Learning Together, Growing Together 

www.ƫhaupƬ.school.nz             Pho ne: 07 823 6736       mail: office@ƫhaupƬ.school.nz 
 

ǽhaupǾ School Cross Country  

To be held on Friday 10th August 2018 (Postponement date : Tuesday 14th August 

2018)  

Dear Parent/Guardian  

Next week students will be going on the neighbouring farm to become familiar with the course and 

have a practice run. Please ensure that your child has an old pair of comfortable shoes to run in and 

suitable clothing (it is muddy on the course).  

 

Ohaupo School Cross Country Event details:  

All parents are welcome to come and run with their child/children on the day.   The children will re-

ceive house points for:  

1. Being dressed in their house colour  

2.  Having a parent/caregiver complete the whole course with them.  
 

The intention is to start the event at 11am.*  

*Please note: The event is weather dependant and the starting time for the first event and the 

programme for the day will be posted on our school website (home page) on Friday (10th August) 

morning. Please check www.ohaupo.school.nz 

Please note: The postponement date has changed to Tuesday the 14th of August.  

The Ohaupo Sports Club will have a sausage sizzle sale at the event so bring along some money if 

you would like to enjoy a sausage sizzle on the day. Please pack a plastic bag for dirty gear.  

WANTING TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS OR PRODUCT?  

We are setting up a sponsors page, a great opportunity to cost effectively advertise your business or 
product to the wider Waikato for a reasonable cost.  Limited spaces available.  Your ad will run for 40 

weeks.  Email office@ohaupo.school.nz to find out more.  

TEACHERSõ THOUGHTS 
òYes, itõs true 

Weõve had enough, Weõre making a stand 

We want you to know we ôre really mad 

Your children are suffering and so are we 

Weõre serious; the government needs to address-  

Our workload, additional learning support, recruitment, retention, career pathways and more!  

Thatõs why you wonõt see us at work on the 15
th

!  

Please note:   

Primary teacher and principals have voted overwhelmingly to reject the Ministryõs offer and replace the proposed 3-hour strike 

on the 15
th

 August with a full day strike.  How this day will impact on the school has yet to be decided by the Board of Trustees. 

http://www.ohaupo.school.nz/


Dana Foley Photography NZ ǽhaupǾ 
 

I am a local photographer, just graduated from school, trying to get my name out there. I 
live in ǽhaupǾ, went to ǽhaupǾ School and often photograph ǽhaupǾ School  events. 
Have also done : 
Equine 
Hockey Cycling 
MMA 
Dance  
Wedding/Funerals 
Car Shows  
Graduations 
Bands 
And a little studio work. 
 
Please contact me 027 722 7417 

 

Donôt forget é 
 

School banking day is Thursday ! 
 
 

ASB  and  First Credit Union 

First Credit Union provides a school banking service to all       

students at Ohaupo School. Getting started is easy - just pick up an 

application pack from the school office, fill in the application form 

and return it to the school office. If your children are already    

doing school banking, remember that the school banking is        

collected on Thursday each week!  

2017 Entertainment Books have now expired! $65.00 
To obtain your 2018 copy please go to :  

www.entbook.co.nz/1543w35 or a small supply of  Entertainment Books NOW 

available at the school  office.   

OHAUPO SCHOOL SPORTS CLUB 
Committee Meeting next Monday 6th of August in the School 
Library start 7pm.  
With a few of the committee members coming to the end of their 
time at the school we are in need of new blood on the committee.  If 
you like sports or want to make sure sporting avenues are available 
for all the children of the community come and join is. Weôre a fun, 
active committee at Ohaupo School. 
Manu Jones 

Agricultural  Day 

Due to mycoplasma bovis, there will be no calves at this year's Ag Day.  The date for our Ag Day has 
not yet been set, but we are asking for expressions of interest for lambs and goats, so we can ascertain 
how many ribbons will need to be ordered. A form will be coming home this week; please fill this in if 
your child is wanting to  enter a lamb or goat, and return it to the office by Friday, 17th August. 

We are unsure at this stage whether Group Day will be going ahead. 



RURU AWARDS WEEK 1 
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Cohen McClennan shows awesome thinking by 

looking carefully at the whole word when reading.  

Kylo Holloway -Smith shows self management by 

completing everything in class and even asks to do 

more.  He is a super keen learner.  

Amelia Mills  shows great thinking when writing her 

ideas and sharing her reading.  

Emilie Paul shows resilience by always trying her 

best when doing independent learning.  

Aaliyah McCracken  shows awesome thinking by 

planning and sharing (on Google Docs) her unique 

speech.  

Mark Gleeson shows self management by making 

good choices about who he works with and      

completing tasks.  You are really stepping up Mark.  
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Juyne Eom  shows self management by checking in 

with her teacher when she completes learning and 

is unsure of her next steps.  

Kouper King  shows resilience against physical   

fatigue by consistently pushing himself during 

cross country training.   

 

KAHIKATEA AWARD  

Patrick Brownlee for being helpful and  kind.  

 

Xanthe Tudor  is showing a positive attitude by 

contributing and participating to the best of her 

ability in all her learning.  A wonderfully positive 

start to Term 3, Xanthe.  

 


